IT’S ALL ABOUT HIM!

... Not by might nor by power, but by my Spirit,” says the Lord Almighty.” Zechariah 4:6
Dearest Friends, May 2023

Greetings and extended blessing to you from God our Father and our Lord, Jesus Christ! I pray
this letter reminds you the wonderful victory that comes from above when you to let go and let
God. Our victories often are not won with our strength and cunning but by the Spirit of the Lord!

We are experiencing God’s blessing over camp in ways that are hard to describe. On the one
hand, the calendar is filling up and we are in the process of growing the staff and preparing our
ministry for continued growth. On the other hand, it is difficult to put into words the ways that
the Lord has protected, enabled and grown our ministry. With thousands of young people coming
to camp and witnessing the transforming work of Christ in their lives, it is a reminder that this
WORK belongs to God and God alone. It isn’t us doing the work as much as it is God working in
and through us to do all that He desires to do through the ministry of La Montafia Christian
Camps. And it is through your prayers and support that releases the hand of our Mighty Savior to
work and to do that which only He can do!

I invite you to join us in engaging His Spirit as we pray for the following requests:

- For wisdom and protection over Manases and Ana, our new Camp Directors

- For our goal to reach 12,000 young people in 2023 and for thousands to accept Christ
and renew their commitment to follow Him!

- For a heart of service and for health and strength over our full and part-time staff and
volunteers! Pray for some positions that need to be filled with the right people!

- For arenewed passion and calling in our partner churches to evangelize the youth of
our country! The harvest is plentiful!!

- For God’s continued provision for the financial and material needs of the camp — we
thank God every day for those who pray and financially support this valuable work!

- For Ray Schwartz and our summer interns as they come to serve alongside the L.M.
staff this summer. Pray for God to do a mighty work in each of their lives!

May we never forget the One who has done it all for us!! He is the one who walks with us and
enables us to face the challenges that life brings! It isn’t by our strength and collective talents that
the work get’s done but by His Spirit! With Him there is victory! Amen!

Thank you so very much for your part in praying for and supporting this ministry. We can feel
your prayers and are encouraged that our labor includes an army of people like you lifting us up!!
May God bless you abundantly

Humbled to represent you —

Joe & Lori Pent, Executive Directors

Ray and Marjie Schwartz, Awareness Director — for the LAMA team
Joe & Clara Pent, Founders



